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18 November 2015                        Newsletter 3

Dear Parents
Trim Trails

After all the works, the children are delighted to be able to use the new Trim Trail areas. They have been clearly told that they must never use these areas without a member of school staff being present.  Could you please remind them that they should NOT be using these before or after school for Health and Safety reasons?  I also ask that you keep younger children off the equipment too. (Also remind any older brothers or sisters who may be collecting!)

I am sure you agree that they are a great improvement to the school and will give great enjoyment to our children, but of course we must take Health and Safety seriously. I know you will support us with this!

Security for After school activities

I know a few parents have been questioning our new policy of parents being no longer allowed to watch clubs etc. These are new DfE / Ofsted guidelines to ensure your children are safe whilst under school supervision. Thank you for your understanding. 

Christmas Events

Please find below a list of Christmas events, it is creeping up on us very quickly and I know you like to have as much notice as possible so that you can attend as appropriate. 

	Wednesday 2 December
	YR Nativity at 10.30am

	Parents of children in Reception classes only

	Thursday 3 December
	Christmas Fair at 3.30 pm

	Please come along and support the school

	
	

	Wednesday 9 December

Thursday 10  December
	 Y3/4 Performance  2pm

Y3/4  Performance 2pm 

	The above performances are for parents/carers in Year 3 and 4 only

(Please come to one performance only)

	Friday 11 December
	Christingle Service with Father Richard

 (at school) for Years R, 1 and 2 at  9.15am 

	Parents/carers of children in Reception, Year 1 and 2 only

	Tuesday 15 December
	School Carol Service at St Paul’s Church  10am

	All parents/carers are welcome to join the whole school on this occasion

	Thursday 17 December
	Christmas Party Day

Children come dressed in their party clothes and they are provided with a party lunch, funded by the PSA Committee

	Friday 18 December
	School closes at 2pm for Christmas Holidays

	Tuesday 5 January 
	Children return to School


Yours sincerely

Mrs R G Hiscock

HEADTEACHER
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